
 

Dear parents/carers, 

  

Black history month is upon us, let's celebrate! 

  

On Tuesday 22nd October your child will have the opportunity to experience the vibrant 

rhythms of West Africa with our engaging African Drumming workshop, designed to 

immerse children in the high energy and excitement of the djembes. 

  

To help towards the cost of running the workshop and materials, a voluntary 

contribution of £3 per child is required which can be paid via the school app.  

  

Please note, this event relies entirely on voluntary contributions. Should there not be 

enough, unfortunately the event cannot go ahead.  

  

Thank you 

Miss Beaumont 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f010201928b2a7f48%2d84c5ab2a%2d63dc%2d4be6%2d8233%2da2ed8440133f%2d000000%2fHjs53UaHuBqsV0NTWMNg73AToAM%3d395&umid=e39351b5-1624-48a5-bccf-a883f48e9c18&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-76bfe30f9ba640ec6aa4805704a7313708ef1b95

